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I  

I am a cancer survivor at the moment (Prostate). We do not have a doctor in our town of 2500 
people. It is vitally important for me to have a doctor close at hand to monitor my progress and 
provide referrals to my urogist located 130kms away. IT also important for a doctor to be present 

to provide script renewal. The closest town Mudgee has closed their books to new patients  

We need a doctor for Gulgong NSW  

Regards  

Gordon 


